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KDA Black Avenue. 
The suggestion of building 350 houses in Black Avenue would seriously effect the traffic flow in Mill 
Lane which is a cul de sac. The entry / exit to Mill Lane ( a residential area) is already over extended 
by multiple vehicular users for many businesses that are adjacent or in Mill Lane, eg Contractors in 
massive tankers drawing sewerage into the waste water works up Black Avenue, as well as multiple 
cars up and down to Cornmill business park and of course the Fire Service who always need a quick 
exit. Lastly the residents who struggle to get in and out of their homes at times because of all of this. 
May I also point out that the entrance to St Catherine's Park actually starts at the gates beside the fire 
station so why would KCC consider to hand this over to a private developer to use as an entrance to 
his development. 

 


